
 
 

 
 
 

License Modification to Replace  
Broadcast Antenna 

 
 

 

W216BT FCC File No.: BLFT-20020607AAG utilizes a Kathrein KUSA GP-FM non-

directional ground plane vertically polarized antenna which has deteriorated over the 

years.  The applicant sought to replace the antenna with an identical make and 

model however the KUSA GP-FM has been discontinued.  The suitable replacement 

is a Kathrein FMVMP-1 which is a single bay vertically polarized non-directional 

antenna.  No other changes to the license are proposed. 
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